
Swims Repaired on Shepherds 
 

Bream and carp caught from Kings this week. Bear Lake fishing brilliantly as usual. 
Top lake this week Shepherds with bream and chub showing well. Few carp and a 
surprise Tench or two to. 

  



A Shepherds Port chub was just one of several caught recently. 
 

Ashley has cleared and cleaned out more swims on the Relief Channel at Denver and 
Saddlebow. 
 
Anglers have since been on the venue and been rewarded with some bumper bream. 
 

 
 
 
 

  



Plenty of fish are still being caught on the Ouse. Annoyingly at times some not very big but 
given the volume of water flowing through its good to catch. Better fish arrive and feed at 
times if you keep plugging away as shown by the 2 catches above brings its rewards. 
 
Tip or flat float doing the business. Perhaps a pole feeder could succeed as the water moves 
fast at times. 
Bream reported around the Railway Bridge area to. 
 
  

A 17lb net from the Ouse. 
A15lb catch from the Ouse. 

 
 
Few anglers on the Middle Level say too much about catches or any effect the dredging is 
having. 
 
Last 2 dates for charity night fishing at Shepherds Port will be November 16th and 30th 
To book text 07876491748. 

 
 


